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REDISTRICTING FOR OAKLEAF HIGH SCHOOL “QQQ”
IMPACTING CLAY HIGH, MIDDLEBURG HIGH, ORANGE PARK HIGH,
AND RIDGEVIEW HIGH SCHOOLS

The School Board of Clay County is considering a new attendance
boundary for OakLeaf High School “QQQ”, scheduled to open August
2010, and resulting revisions to Clay High, Middleburg High, Orange
Park High and Ridgeview High Schools. A public hearing will be
scheduled on this topic on December 17, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Teacher In-Service Center at Fleming Island High School, 2233 Village
Square Parkway, Orange Park, Florida.

The new attendance boundary and revisions to existing schools will
be effective at the start of school year 2010/11. The attendance
boundary for OakLeaf High School “QQQ” will impact the current
attendance boundaries of Clay High, Middleburg High, Orange Park
High and Ridgeview High Schools.

For additional information, please contact Phil Hans, Facility Planning
and Construction, 284-6516 or plhans@mail.clay.k12.fl.us.




